
                                             

 

          

  May 2018 

Dear Guests, 

 

 

Notice on Neighborhood Sewer Work 

 

 

Thank you for staying at B:CONTE ASAKUSA. 

 

There will be a sewer work nearby our hotel as below. We ask the sewer workers to do utmost to 

restrict the noise level to minimum and complete the work within the shortest time possible as 

there may be some noise caused by the work, for a noise prevention measure, we have earplugs for 

free service at front desk. 

We apologize in advance for the inconvenience that this may cause. 

 

Content        ：：：：        Sewer work 

Schedule  ：：：：  June 1st (Fri) ～～～～ June 10th 

             12:00AM    ～～～～ 6:00AM     

    

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact us by dialing #9. We 

would like to sincerely apologize in advance for any inconvenience this might cause. 

 

            B:CONTE ASAKUSA 

 

一一一一   作業時通行止め 


